Andz Bracez

From: Andy Bracey

Sent: 16 December 2014 10:24

To: Parish.Council, Farningham

Cc: Gary Connor

Subject: RE: TRO 2013 Amendment 2 - consultation documents - REPLY from Farningham

Parish Council - URGENT please

Dear Ms Gray

The proposals are exactly what the Highway Authority requested. You may of course write directly to the JTB
members, but as previously mentioned your submission will be included with the responses but will not count as a
formal objection received within the strict terms of the consultation.

Andy Bracey FIHE
Senior Engineer, Traffic & Parking

Sevenoaks District Council, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG

Tel: 01732 227000
Email: andy.bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk
Online: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

From: Jane Gray [mailto:farninghamparishcouncil@gmail.com]
Sent: 16 December 2014 09:51

To: Andy Bracey
Subject: Re: TRO 2013 Amendment 2 - consultation documents - REPLY from Farningham Parish Council - URGENT

please
Hi Andy

Thanks for including Farningham Parish Council's comments to the JTB. Do you think it would be worth
me writing to anyone there? The proposed restrictions on the map would not work as it is where cars queue
to get into the Waste Recycling unit.

Thanks
Jane

On Tue, Dec 16, 2014 at 9:47 AM, Andy Bracey <Andy.Bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Gray

Unfortunately your response (dated 13" December) was outside the stated formal consultation period, which closed
on the 7" December. As a courtesy | will include your comments in the response to JTB and they can choose to take
note of the submission or not, but it will not count as a formal objection received within the strict terms of the

consultation.



The restrictions were requested by Kent County Council to assist them with their emergency responses to incidents
and winter maintenance, and they the restrictions to be carried forwards.

Andy Bracey FIHE

Senior Engineer, Traffic & Parking

Sevenoaks District Council, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG
Tel: 01732 227000

Email: andy.bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk
Online: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

From: Jane Gray [mailto:farninghamparishcouncil@gmail.com]

Sent: 13 December 2014 13:00

To: Andy Bracey

Cc: Parking & Amenity

Subject: TRO 2013 Amendment 2 - consultation documents - REPLY from Farningham Parish Council - URGENT

please

Dear Andy

I apologise for the lateness of this response. The Parish Council of Farningham met on Wednesday 3rd
December and I was asked to forward these comments. [ was unwell at the meeting then went down with a
'flu' type bug and am am sorry but am still catching up.

The Parish Council of Farningham is content with the proposals in the High Street.

The Parish Council of Farningham believes the proposals at the access to the Teardrop Centre needs
rethinking, particularly in the light of the very recent closure of 'Ideal Waste Paper Company' on the site
which has been reclaimed by its landlord and the Paper Company has vacated.Councillors believe that

restrictions on the left hand side will not serve any purpose and restrictions need to be on the right hand
side. Councillors also thought it would be a good idea to see what happens at the site, as the car park needs

clearing of all the waste paper.
I will try to phone you on Monday to confirm and discuss.

With kind regards

Jane



On Wed, Nov 12, 2014 at 12:10 PM, Andy Bracey <Andy.Bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Clerks to Edenbridge, Crockenhill, Farningham, Sevenoaks, Swanley and Westerham Parish Councils,

Earlier this year we carried out informal consultation on potential changes to parking restrictions at a
number of locations across the District.

We are now carrying out formal consultation on the proposals, and details of the changes can be
viewed and downloaded from our website on the www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/parkingconsultations

The formal consultation period is due to start on 13t November 2014 and will last until 7th December
2014.

If you have any comments on the proposed changes, please reply to the Parking Services Team at the
District Council. Alternatively, you can email any comments to us at
parkingservices@sevenoaks.gov.uk, quoting “2013 TRO Amendment 2” in the email title.

Andy Bracey AMIHE
Senior Engineer, Traffic & Parking
Sevenoaks District Council, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG

Tel: 01732 227000
Email: andy.bracey@sevenoaks.gov.uk
Online: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk

BE o

- We value your feedback, comment online on the service you receive from us: Click here to comment

This email may contain privileged/confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you may
not copy, deliver or disclose the content of this message to anyone. In such case please destroy/delete the message immediately and notify the sender by reply
email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Sevenoaks District Council shall be understood as
neither given nor endorsed by the Council. All email communications sent to or from Sevenoaks District Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in

accordance with relevant legislation.

Visit the Council at WWW.SEVENOAKS.GOV.UK




Jane Gray
Clerk to Farningham Parish Council

Tel: 01322 866066

www.farninghampc.co.uk

This email was sent by Farningham Parish Council and is confidential for the named recipient only. The contents, and any attachments, may also
be subject to legal professional privilege. This email is intended solely for exclusive use by the individual or organisation to which it is
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disclose its contents to a third party. If you have received this

communication in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it.

This email has been scanned for all known viruses by McAfee but we can take no responsibility for any computer virus which may be

transferred. Itis therefore the recipient's responsibility to ensure this email and its attachments are scanned for viruses.

BE e

- See our Christmas and New Year waste, recycling and garden waste collection dates

- We value your feedback, comment online on the service you receive from us: Click here to comment

This email may contain privileged/confidential information. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you may -
not copy, deliver or disclose the content of this message to anyone. In such case please destroy/delete the message immediately and notify the sender by reply
email. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Sevenoaks District Council shall be understood as
neither given nor endorsed by the Council. All email communications sent to or from Sevenoaks District Council may be subject to recording and/or manitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.

Visit the Council at WWW.SEVENOAKS.GOV.UK

Jane Gray
Clerk to Farningham Parish Council
Tel: 01322 866066

www.farninghampc.co.uk

This email was sent by Farningham Parish Council and is confidential for the named recipient only. The contents, and any attachments, may also
be subject to legal professional privilege. This email is intended solely for exclusive use by the individual or organisation to which itis
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disclose its contents to a third party. If you have received this

communication in error please notify us immediately and then destroy it.

This email has been scanned for all known viruses by McAfee but we can take no responsibility for any computer virus which may be

transferred. It is therefore the recipient’s responsibility to ensure this email and its attachments are scanned for viruses.
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